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Reply to: PO Box 3578
ALBURY  NSW  2640

Our reference: 7120001213642

Phone: 13 10 20

TFN: 202 067 905

7 January 2021

MRS LENIE J MUSA
26 CARROLL CR
PLUMPTON  NSW  2761

Payment to your superannuation account

Dear MRS MUSA

On 9 October 2020 we transferred contributions of $1,226.25 to your account
SMSF116316012175, managed by THE TRUSTEE FOR MUSA FAMILY SUPERANNUATION
FUND.

This payment includes the following contributions:

71848.349265-01-2015

Employer Quarter End Date Amount $

AUTISM SPECTRUM AUSTRALIA
(ASPECT) 31 December 2007 16.41

AUTISM SPECTRUM AUSTRALIA
(ASPECT) 31 March 2008 146.10

AUTISM SPECTRUM AUSTRALIA
(ASPECT) 31 December 2008 170.61

AUTISM SPECTRUM AUSTRALIA
(ASPECT) 31 December 2009 176.61

AUTISM SPECTRUM AUSTRALIA
(ASPECT) 30 June 2010 43.89

AUTISM SPECTRUM AUSTRALIA
(ASPECT) 31 December 2011 185.59

AUTISM SPECTRUM AUSTRALIA
(ASPECT) 31 December 2012 188.66

AUTISM SPECTRUM AUSTRALIA
(ASPECT) 31 December 2013 99.23

AUTISM SPECTRUM AUSTRALIA
(ASPECT) 31 December 2015 198.72

AUTISM SPECTRUM AUSTRALIA
(ASPECT) 31 December 2016 0.43

These are the quarterly superannuation contributions your employer makes on your behalf to a
complying super fund or retirement savings account; and failing that, to the Tax Office.

In your case, they have paid us this contribution. We have checked our records and found you
have an account with them that we can transfer the money to.
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We will also transfer any future contributions we receive to this account unless you send us the
details of a different account.

There may be a difference between the amount we transferred and the amount we received from
your employer/s. This could be because:
nyour employer changed the amount owed to you
nyour employer provided new information which changed the amount we can pay you
nwe used some or all of the amount to reduce the amount owing on your super guarantee

account, or
nan amount previously sent to your super fund was returned to the ATO.

You can find more information about your superannuation entitlements on our website at 
www.ato.gov.au/super

If you have any questions about this payment, please phone 13 10 20 between 8.00am and
6.00pm, Monday to Friday, and quote ‘Our reference’ and your tax file number or Australian
business number.

Yours sincerely

Melinda Smith
Deputy Commissioner of Taxation


